
Change in ID cover letter 
 
 
Productech Corporation  
Date: 07/22/2024 
Federal Communications Commission  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD 21046  
  
Subject: Request to change in Identification  
  
To Whom It May Concern:  
  
This application for Change of Identification request a new FCC ID as stipulated in 47CFR 
2.933(b) for presently authorized equipment.  
  

This application by Productech Corporation will establish a new FCC ID under FCC ID: 
2A889-X9PRO for the purpose of marketing.  
  

The original grant to Guangdong Xizhongxi Technology Co., Ltd., FCC ID: 2A5LA-N09A 
will remain in effect.  
  
Per 2.933(b)  

1) The original identification is FCC ID: 2A5LA-N09A 

2) The original grant date is 03/16/2022 

3) The equipment is electrically and functionally identical. Only applicant company, model, 
product name, trademark, FCC ID, label are different.  

4) The original test results are applicable and representative of this change ID device  

5) Exterior photographs are included in this application  
 
 

 Original New 

Product 
name 

TWS bluetooth headset TREBLAB X9-Pro 

Models N09-A, N09 Xiwxi N09 

Trademark N/A TREBLAB 

 
 
 
 

Client’s signature：  

Client’s name / title: Alexander Malamud / President 

Telephone: +17276867370 
 
Email: amalamud333@yahoo.com 

 


